
St. Anthony’s Christmas Card 2024 
 

Picture for the front of the card 
 

Drawings for the front of the annual Church Christmas Card are required. The picture 

can be done by anyone of Primary School age. The instructions are: 

 

• Please use A4 plain white paper 

• A simple picture is best, no words, please 

• Picture should be something from the Nativity account, which is the real 

meaning of Christmas 

• Ensure any background colouring is in a light shade to give contrast to the rest 

of the picture, so the important scene stands out when the A4 size is reduced to 

one quarter of that size for the front of the card. 

• No glitter or shiny bits 

• Remember that the picture will be reduced in size for the card, so details need 

to be clearly visible when at the small size 

  

Put your drawing in the big red box in the porch at the latest by the end of Mass on 

Sunday 17th November. 

Late entries not accepted as it is unfair on those who submitted entries on time. 

 

Parents - please encourage your children to take part – especially with half term 

coming up it is something to do over half term holidays. 

 

The winning entry will be announced on Sun 24th November. 

 

.. 

 


